
September 24, 2013 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Once again Moundridge Dental office has agreed to come do dental screenings of USD 423 

students.  This includes looking into the students mouth with a bright light and looking for dental 

needs: cavities, sealants, cleanings, painful or swollen gums. A sheet will be sent home with your 

student describing the results.  If there are any urgent needs that require immediate attention you 

will receive a call from myself. 

 

At this time we have the office scheduled to see students: 

 

Elementary – Wednesday, October 9
th

 (1:00 PM – 3:30 PM)  

Middle School – Wednesday, October 16
th

 (8:30 AM – 10:30 AM) 

High School – Wednesday, October 16
th

 (10:30 AM – 1:00 PM) 

 

If you have any questions feel free to email me at tami.malm@mcpherson.com 

Thank You, 

 

Tami Malm, RN,  

school nurse 

 

If you would like your child to opt out of this screening please return the form below prior to the 

day of your child’s screening. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

OPT OUT REQUEST 

Name of child________________________________________________  

Grade____________________ 

 

Parent Signature__________________________________________Date_________________ 


